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Wednesday, 24th February 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a good half term break and managed to find some time to relax. 
 
I am sure you will be aware of the Prime Minister’s announcement on Monday which outlined the process the 
government intend to take in relaxing lockdown restrictions. This process starts with the full opening of all 
primary and secondary schools. 
 
I am writing today to inform you that Colnbrook C. of E. Primary School will be reopening to all pupils from 
Monday, 8th March 2021. We have begun making the necessary arrangements ready for all children to return 
and I will write to you again with more information next week. These arrangements will be very similar to 
those we had in place before the Christmas holiday with some minor amendments. 
 
From the 8th March, attendance at school will be compulsory again. All pupils will be expected to attend and 
we will be returning to our usual processes regarding absence. However, we will continue to suspend the 
breakfast club provision for the rest of the spring term due to Covid-19 restrictions. 
 
Before the Christmas break I wrote to you regarding school uniform. Full school uniform, including 
appropriate shoes (not trainers) will be expected from the 8th March. Uniform can be ordered through the 
school office, so could I take this opportunity to encourage you all to check the uniform you have for your 
child or children and ensure orders are placed in good time. 
 
I am delighted that we are going to be able to welcome all pupils back in a few weeks. We have missed you 
and look forward to seeing you all again! 
 
Thank you for all your ongoing support during this period of time.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr. T. Brunson 
Headteacher 
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